
Beaver Creek & Big Forks Creek

You are receiving this notice because you are a  
property owner in the vicinity of ...

FLOODPLAIN MAPPING INFO SESSION

www.npca.ca | 905.788.3135

The NPCA would like to introduce the Beaver Creek and  
Big Forks Creek floodplain mapping project.  

Your feedback is appreciated. 
• Additional information can be found at GetInvolved.NPCA.ca.

• Attend the information session to learn about the process.  

• Provide questions and comments as per details on the back of  

   this postcard.

West Lincoln Wainfleet

As per Ontario Regulation 155/06,  
the updated mapped flood lines may or may 
not impact what you can do on your property.  



250 Thorold Road West; 3rd Floor, Welland, ON L3C 3W2

www.npca.ca | info@npca.ca 
Phone: 905.788.3135 | Fax: 905.788.1121 

WHY FLOODPLAIN MAPPING?
Living near a creek has many advantages, but it also exposes 
people to certain risks. One of the more serious risks is flooding. 
The impact of floods varies widely, from a minor inconvenience of a 
wet yard to the potential loss of life. 

Managing flood risk starts by identifying the areas of land next to 
creeks and rivers that are prone to flooding. 

The NPCA looks forward to receiving your feedback and working 
with you as we move through this important project. 

HOW TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK: 
1. Visit getinvolved.npca.ca to submit questions and comments  

online.
2. Written comment can be sent to 250 Thorold Road West, 	        

Welland, L3C 3W2.
3. Comments can be emailed to smiller@npca.ca.
4. Attend the virtual information session.  
 

PLEASE SHARE WITH FRIENDS AND NEIGHBOURS. 

FOR FURTHER DISCUSSION:
Steve Miller, P.Eng.,
Senior Manager of Water Resources
smiller@npca.ca
905-788-3135 x 231

VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSION: 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021
Please visit getinvolved.npca.ca for  
instructions on how to join the meeting.

This meeting will provide information about the project 
and allow property owners and interested residents a 
chance to speak with the project team. The meeting 
will run from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 


